COPY

Nareh 10, 1967

SUBJECT: No. 13891 - Parsons

Pirs Hollis M. Dole, State Geologist
Department of Geology and Mineral Industries
1067 State Office Building

Portlend, Oregon 97201

Dear Dr. Dole:

Your letter of March 7, 1967, with Len Ramp's letter of March 3
attached, was received today.

We are very appreciative of the time spent by you people and
feel that you have done an excellent job of evaluating the

. We will not make ouwr decisién as to our accepbance
offer for minerals wntil after we receive the results

the

the analyszed samples.
#rw:m,
Vayne Parris

_Assistant Vice President
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